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Peter Abetz MLA

Chairman: Delegated Legislation Committee
Parliament House

WESTERN AUSTRALIA 6000
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Dear Mr Abetz

RE: TOWN OF VICTORIA PARK
AMENDMENTLOCALLAW20 3
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Thank You for Your letter dated 26 June 2013 and received on 27 June 2013.
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Due to the short time frame between the receipt of Your letter and the Town's next
Council meeting I am unable to put a report to Council asking them to confirm non-
compliance with section 3.12(3a) as requested.

find the meaning of life at
WWW. victoriapark. wagov. au

An item regarding the proposed amendment local law will be presented to Council at its
August meeting.

In reviewing the local law we have identified other minor changes which need to be
addressed. Our intention is to recommend to Council that is makes the Parking and
Parking Facilities Amendment (General) Local Law 2013. This new amendment local
law will include provision for the revocation of the Parking and Parking Facilities Local
Law 2013 as gazetted on 5 April 2013 (currently being considered by the Delegated
Legislation Committee).
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If You wish to contact me, please do not hesitate to call me on 08 9311 8133 or email
ak ron@vic ark. wa. ov. au

AND

Yours sincerely

PARKNG

ATHANASIOS (ARTHUR) KYRON
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

FACILITIES

e1 (08) 9311 8111

(08) 9311 8181ax

bn 77 284 859 739

OFFICERS INITIAL:REFERENCE

Administration Centre,
99 Shepperton Road,
Victoria Park WA 6100

Locked Bag No. 437,
Victoria Park WA 6979
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